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Cash Payment Receipt Disclaimer 

 

Please be advised that if you make a 
payment in cash, it is essential to request 
and obtain a receipt from the case worker at 
the time of payment.  

Diplock Solicitors will not accept 
responsibility for any cash payments made 
without an official receipt. 

If, for any reason, the case worker refuses to 
issue a receipt for the cash payment, we 
kindly ask that you contact our office 
immediately to address the issue. 

Tel: +44 2034112218 

Email:  Info@diplocksolicitors.com 
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